Planning application comment was submitted on the09 December 2024 21:57 PM
The following is a comment on application P242558/0 by Craig Haughton

Nature of feedback: Objecting to the application

Comment: As an owner of a business in the construction sector It should be in my interest to support this
development however | see serious red flags.

1. There is not the infrastructure in the south to support this huge influx of housing and people from schools and
hospitals to leisure, which will lead to to potential crime as an occupation.

2. Herefords great divide of a one bridge issue will only be under even further pressure with people needing to
get to the North for shopping and leisure

3. Rather than spreading the city wider and destroy our green fields, why dont we first fill in the pockets from the
centre out which are decaying and stagnant and in need of redevelopment, so the city has a vibrant core.

4. With the Rotherwas being the centre of the counties commerce, shouldnt this land be preserved to allow
business's to grow and expand.
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Their contact details are as follows:

First name: Craig

Last name: Haughton

Postcode: HR2 6PF

Address: Upper Gate House Dinedor
Hereford

County (optional)

HR2 6PF
Infrastructure from section 106 to consider: New bridge across the river
Link ID: https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_search/details?

id=242558
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